TTLT  January schedule (times have been modified; Finland is one hour ahead, but all these times are French and Italian)
	Date
	Time
	Send
	Rec
	Class
	Teacher  and topic

	11/01/13
	11.25
	A
	L
	2A
	Felix de Silva:
Finnish stereotypes

	14/01/13
	
	L
	V
	2º2
	Martin Chatagnon:
Tongue twisters and presentation of students

	22/01/13
	9.05
	V
	M
	
	Esko Hyyppä:
Derivate Applications

	29/01/13
	9.05
	M
	L
	4DR
	Roda: Italian literature

	30/01/13
	10.30
	L
	A
	
	Cécile Marand:

Introduction to Spanish and Spain


Please fill in the missing times and subjects before Christmas, so we can pass this information on to those who want to attend at the receiving end.  You can use this same form and send the revised version back to me; just delete this adjoining text. There are five lessons in January altogether.  Milan has a schedule for the whole spring, which is excellent.  Could we all agree that this kind of “map” that has everybody on it will help us keep track of what is going on. If you all can send me information of February timetables (some of you have already done it) by mid-January, I’ll put them on one page for everyone to see before the lessons start.  The same idea can be used for the months to come as well. The sending times might be a bit complicated, but I think we can try to “negotiate” the best times and be flexible at both ends.  If we get the project going without any major setbacks, I think the partner schools can add lessons to the schedule when they feel the need to do more.  If some the lessons coincide with the mobilities, I don’t think this is a bad thing.  Then we can all see what is going on at the other end.
The information of timetables and subjects passed on to me will be stored, and we can keep track of them here.  If Martin can tell us (or ask Bernard) how to store the lessons, that would be good.  And Martin, can you suggest a time when there is someone at your end, I’ll contact you – but don’t think I miss your face…  I can also try to do it with Maria Grazia later.

Our lessons this spring will be English in January, Geography course 3 (risk control, winter conditions by Jouko Lehtelä) in February, Physics (Aurora borealis and similar phenomena by Kauko Kainulainen) and English course 3 (Studying and working life in Finland by Janne Visto).  Our religion teacher has also suggested that she could do introduction to world religions between February and April.  Other suggestions are welcome.
Maria Grazia, thanks for passing on the logo drafts.  In general our people were happy, but our headmaster seemed to think our logo could be bigger a bit.  He said that now it looks as if the face of Vimpeli logo seems to be spitting our logo out.  But if you agree, I can let you continue with work on that since we haven’t had any good suggestions at this end.  I’m sure I’m forgetting things I should be saying, but keep me on my toes.  What I need before Christmas is the revised timetable, storage options and possibilities to test the equipment with people at both ends.  We are all busy, I know, but hang on in there.  Our fast train is moving from station to station.

Greetings,

Janne
